Whalen, Marilyn

From: Linder, Steven

Sent: Thursday, October 09, 2014 3:08 PM

To: dean.tufts@navy.mil

Cc: Nakamura, Peter M CIV NAVFAC HI, EV1; Gary Gill (gary.gill@doh.hawaii.gov); Stuart

Yamada (stuart.yamada@doh.hawaii.gov); joanna.seto@doh.hawaii.gov;
aaron.poentis@navy.mil
Subject: DOH / EPA Response to October 3rd Letter re: Free Product Recovery
Attachments: Response30ct14Tank5Internallnvestigation.pdf

Please find attached the DOH / EPA response to your letter dated October 3, 2014.
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

Steven C. Linder, P.E.

Manager, Underground Storage Tanks Program
Land Division (LND-4-3)

US EPA Region 9

415-972-3369



